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Coming	Up!	

May	16th-	Band/Orchestra	Concert,	2:40	p.m.	–	3:10	
p.m.	

May	18th-	School	Store	(everything	.25	cents)!	

May	18th	–	Field	DAY!!!!	

May	23rd	–	Last	Day	of	School!	

July	31th	-	in	person	Registration	begins!	9:00	a.m.	-	
3:00	p.m.		

August	20th-	First	Day	of	School	grades	1-6	

August	27th	-	First	Day	of	School	for	Kindergarten.		
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Message from Principal Schildbach: Yes, this is the last Lava of the school year! There are a few housekeeping 
items that need to be addressed.  Please check around the house for library books that are due back to the Mt. 
Spurr Elementary Library.  Look under the couch, under beds, in the car, or any other place you saw your student 
reading.  Next, log into Q and see if your student owes money for lunch charges.  You should have received a 
notice if you owed money, but it is best to verify your charges on ASD’s electronic student record system.  If you 
don’t know your Q log in, please contact the front office.  You can use the log in information to also register your 
student for next year if they are returning to Mt. Spurr Elementary.  The window is open to register until June 29, 
2018 and then reopens from July 9 to August 24, 2018.   

Thank you all for sharing your students with our staff and me this year.  It has been great. 

 

 

During Field Day all Lost and Found items will  be in the 
hallway. Anything not claimed will  go to Goodwill!!   Also, 

there will  be free items from classrooms available to all  
students.  Take what you need. 

Quote	of	the	Week:		“Have	a	great	summer!”	–	Mrs.	Jester	
&	Mrs.	Paskin	


